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Vienna Town Council Re-Adopts Emergency Ordinances to Continue Outdoor 
Business Operations for Restaurants and Commercial Activities 

 
 
Vienna Town Council re-adopted three emergency ordinances this week which allow 
Town businesses to continue to operate under the temporary waiver of zoning 
regulations. The ordinances would allow outdoor business operations such as outdoor 
dining and other commercial activities in commercially and industrially zoned properties 
for public, semi-public, and private institutions to continue. 
 
“The businesses in the Town of Vienna have been hit hard by the Covid-19 pandemic”, 
said Linda Colbert, Town of Vienna Mayor. “To allow the emergency ordinances to stay 
in effect until December will provide them an opportunity to continue to recover financial 
losses.” 
 
The original ordinances were adopted last June to help businesses adversely affected 
by the pandemic and were re-adopted in March 2021 with an expiration date of 
September 1, 2021. The new re-adopted emergency ordinances will now be extended 
until December 7, 2021.  
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